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Happy Holidays! 

 
Hello everyone!!  We certainly hope everyone is healthy and happy.  Hard to believe this 
time of year is here again!  Get the tree up and presents wrapped! 

 
“Hello my lovely fans, 
 
My gift from you is constant your lovely letters and your unwavering support of the music I 
enjoyed recording over the years.  It is so very important that we hold one another and 
express the love from our hearts.  Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!”   
 
Love,   
 
Juice 
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Holiday Magic!! 
 

Santa says a gift that is something from your heart could be Juice’s Christmas album.  The 
original or the Deluxe Edition are both perfect for anyone on your list!! 
 
The deluxe edition contains two songs the original does not.  “We All Go Home for 
Christmas” and “Holidays Are Near.”  
 
Both versions are available on Apple Music!!  Download one or both and make someone 
smile! 
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Autograph 

 
Have you ever wanted to get Juice’s autograph but was never able to accomplish this?  
Well, now you can!! 
 
Juice Newton Music now oTers the possibility to obtain your own personalized autograph.  
Here is how it works. 
 
The item(s) you wish to have autographed are shipped to juicenewtomusic and then I 
forward them on to Juice.  Juice will send them back to you.  However, the steps below are 
to be followed to make this happen. 
 

a) You must send a self-addressed stamped envelope or label for the item(s) to be 
returned. 

b) You must put a blank postage paid label in your package so that I may forward it to 
Juice. 

c) Items Accepted – photos, album covers only or CD sleeves or cassette covers. 
d) Items Not Accepted – albums, records of any kind, anything glass or fragile. 
e) The address of where to send the items will be provided once you email Juice 

Newton Music at jnfcpres@gmail.com. 
f) Juice Newton Music and Juice Newton are not responsible for any lost or 

damaged items during shipping to or from the destinations. 
 

Should you have any questions, please let me know. 
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Newsletters 
 
A project that is a major task is underway.  I am adding these to the oTicial site.  Since I 
have to change some content such as logo and name since the rebranding and the number 
of newsletters, this will take some time to complete.  Thank you all for your patience. 
Juicenewtonmusic.com 
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Taking It Easy 
 
Juice has retired from touring but will make appearances.  Juice enjoys her horses and 
family life now.  Should she record a new track, we will for sure let all of you know. 
 

 
 

Thank you all for your love and support.  Juice and I sincerely appreciate it.  Coming in the 
next newsletter and new feature called Reflections. 
 
Happy Holidays!! 
 
Love, 
 
Paul and Juice 
 
Juice Newton Music Newsletters are copyrighted and may not be reposted or distributed. 


